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AN APPEAL TO THE TRAVELERS TOURING  SRI LANKA COUNTRY 

 AGAINST AH1N1 INFLUENZA (Swine Flu ) 

- - - - - - 

 

  Since, AH1N1  Influenza cases are reported in Srilanka, travelers to 

Srilanka are requested to follow the guidelines given below:  

 

1. Travelers to Srilanka are advised to get vaccinated against AH1N1 

Influenza   2 - 3 weeks before the travel to Srilanka.  Travelers are 

informed that vaccination against AH1N1 is available at  the King 

Institute of Preventive Medicine, Guindy, Chennai on all days from 

11.00 A.M. to 04.00 P.M. 

2. In case one falls with flu like symptoms ( Fever, cough, cold and sour 

throat)  while traveling in Srilanka, they are requested to take 

treatment in Srilankan  Govt. Hospitals. 

3. On return from Srilanka, if any one develops flu like symptoms      

      ( Fever, cough, cold and sour throat) they are requested to  

      contact the doctor for guidance and treatment.  
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